
 

 

 

 
 

 

21st October, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

A ‘Snappy Christmas' performance at Thornaby Pavilion – Year 3 and 4 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 

 1pm – 2pm Performance 
 

in Partnership with Tees Valley Music Service  
 
 
Year 3 and 4 have been invited to take part in a “Snappy Christmas” singing performance at 
Thornaby Pavilion on Wednesday 11th December, 1pm – 2pm organised by the Tees Valley Music 
Service. 
 
Children from St Paul’s will be performing with other schools from the Stockton area. 
 
Parents can buy their tickets for the event by following the link below 
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tees-valley-music-service 
 
Tickets will be £4.00 for adults. 
 
We will be writing to you nearer the time to let you know about arrangements for the day, as 
children will attend for the whole day, but we want you to be able to purchase tickets for any adults 
who would like to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sheena Sinclair 
Head Teacher 
 
  
 

 
 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tees-valley-music-service

